
Special City Council Meeting –  
November 20, 2018    
 
The City Council of Watford City met on November 20, 2018 at 1:00 P.M. at Outlaws’ Bar & 
Grill. Present were Mayor Phil Riely, and Council Members Aaron Gravos, Bethany Devlin, and 
Lindsay Wingerter.  Absent was Steve Sanford, Kenny Liebel, and Matt Beard. Also present was 
City Auditor Peni Peterson. 
 
The purpose of this meeting was to meet with Blake Crosby, ND League of Cities, and Linda 
Svihovec, AE2S, to discuss 2019 legislative session and the needs of the city.   
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned 2:10 P.M. Pursuant to NDCC 40-01-
09.1, these minutes published subject to the City Council’s Review and Revision. 
 
 
 
_____________________________    ______________________________ 
Peni Peterson, City Auditor     Philip K. Riely, Mayor 


